
Terry Fox once said, "anything is possible if you try." Inspired by his amazing 

example, our school is proudly taking part in this year's Terry Fox School Run. 

Please consider supporting Gatestone, and help us raise much-needed funds 

for cancer research.

You can show your support by donating to our school’s online fundraising 

page (Unfortunately, we cannot accept any cash donations).

http://www.terryfox.ca/GatestonePSStoneyCreek

This year parents and students will also have the opportunity to purchase 2021 

Terry Fox t-shirts. Youth sizes are $15 and adult sizes are $20. T-shirts may only be 

purchased using School Cash Online. The deadline for orders is Thursday, 

September 23rd. All sales from the shirts will go towards our fundraising goal of 

$3000.00!

We are looking forward to a very successful fundraising event this year! All 
proceeds made from the Terry Fox Run will be donated to support cancer 
research.

Gatestone School will be celebrating the Terry Fox Run

the week of October 4th-8th.

Thank you for supporting our school

in the fight against cancer and keeping

Terry’s dream alive!

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.terryfox.ca%2FGatestonePSStoneyCreek&data=04%7C01%7Ccnash%40hwdsb.on.ca%7C68c5df39862a45425d6508d96e4bb06b%7C7afeaf6ab1be4c83a974c43a8b215634%7C0%7C0%7C637662093616834039%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=aNbgW%2B9X%2F4yyV7%2FDNtBAHPMQrhEFV3mIKq%2FrPdM3pJs%3D&reserved=0

